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MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:  The Office of the Provost  
FROM:  The Faculty Senate Steering Committee  
RE:  Recommended approval of new courses CE 516, CE 520, and CE 545  
DATE:  July 7, 2023 
 
 
The Faculty Senate Steering Committee members reviewed and approved the proposal to 
establish the following new courses: 
 

• CE 516 - Life Cycle Assessment of Transportation Infrastructure 
• CE 520 - Climate-Resilient Infrastructure Engineering  
• CE 545 - Stochastic Analysis and Modeling for Engineers  

 
No additional feedback has been provided by the committee.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
WSU Faculty Senate  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Laura Hill, Senior Vice Provost  

Kristina Peterson-Wilson, Vice Provost for Academic Administration & Chief of Staff 
Gary Wayman, GSC Co-Chair 

 Erica Nicol, GSC Co-Chair 
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